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My update 
 
I’ve attended PiPOT (Person in a Position of Trust) training delivered by SSAB. I will be reviewing our safeguarding policies to 
ensure they cover this appropriately. For clarity – a PiPOT is a person working with adults in a paid or unpaid role, so applies to 
volunteers also.  
 
Social Value reporting is up to date.  
 
The survey for our Investors in Diversity re accreditation will be going out shortly to staff, board and volunteers.  
 
I attended a workshop on the council Work Well programme. Enclosed with papers is a flyer for residents.  
 
Team 
 
We continue to meet in person on a monthly basis for our team meeting, with an informal catch up scheduled for the hour prior. 
Elyse has scheduled quarterly wellbeing mornings and away days for the coming year.  
 
Our health fair is going ahead again on Tuesday 1st July. Save the date information has been shared on social media. The format 
will be the same as the last two, however we are reviewing some aspects including catering. 
 
We continue to attend as many events as possible with the resources we have.  
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Salford Poverty Truth Commission 
 
I have tried to include the final report with papers, but it is too large too email*. 
 
I was involved in the Families and Children group, who also produced a book to reflect the views shared by some Salford parents in 
a survey – also enclosed with papers. 
 
It was a great piece of work to be involved in.  There will be further work to implement the output of the commission, I am unsure as 
to what that looks like yet, but I have expressed interest in being involved somehow.  
 
HW in GM Network update 
 
The network continues to meet in different capacities on a regular basis. Future priorities are still to be finalised.  
 
We occasionally get requests for representation at GM meetings – if any board members would like to be considered and contacted 
when these requests come in, please do let me know.  
 
*We have been exploring other options for sharing data as a team including SharePoint. I feel this is also something we should 
explore for board papers rather than using email – if anyone has any suggestions, please do let me know.  


